
                                                                                   
 
Weekly Message from  
North Canaan Elementary School 
August 29, 2025  

 

 
 

 
 

Click on the blue or highlighted links.   
 
You can read this week’s message and any of the previous Weekly Messages on the NCES website:  
Click here to read. 
 
Upcoming events: 

●​ September 1  ​ ​ ​ No school, Labor Day 
●​ September 9 ​ ​ ​ Board of Education meeting, NCES library 
●​ September 17​ ​ ​ 12:10pm dismissal, Teacher Professional Development 
●​ September 17 ​ ​  ​ NCES Open House, 6pm to 7pm 
●​ September 24 ​ ​ ​ Fall Portrait Day 

 
North Canaan Elementary School Car Show: Calling all car enthusiasts! NCES Car Show to benefit 
the 7th grade class. Saturday, September 13th from 10am to 3pm at the Town Hall parking lot. 
Please click the link for additional information. 
 
NCES School Spirit Day: Get ready to show your NCES pride! Every first Wednesday of the month 
is School Spirit Day! Wear your NCES spirit wear or dress in blue and white to show your support!  
Please click the link for more information. 
 
Northwest Connecticut Steve Blass Little League: Registration ends on August 31st. Please click the 
link for more information. 
 
North Canaan Fall Softball: Registration ends on September 7th. Please click the link for more 
information. 
 
North Canaan Youth Soccer: Registration ends on September 7th. Please click the link for more 
information. 
 
The CHET Dream Big! Competition: Please click the link to read more. 
 
Civil Rights Youth Summit: Attorney Pipeline Program: Open to students grades 8 - 12. Please click 
the link for more information and to register. 
 
Boxtops for Education: Click the link for more information on how to earn free money for our school. 
​
 
 
 

 

https://northcanaanesct.schoolinsites.com/ncesweeklynotices
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OumhjfYL7ucCggoKw5hjkRieWp-FqwAv/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1R8tCrosiw5o3XNZsH0WFOtwj5JNvkgle/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WiN35QQJMwBWrGItkgxHnzFE46nVBFjx/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dcP2PPdVvGRYBae9J2OIVqu-v3VAh5Fk/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/15JzpEhCNI9fc4bQCJ1U5Z1pTa3fpwUND/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MlsSquL_IbUwy58-oxVfWZRss5Gq03tHjsV5XZQj7Bs/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fO5ZRu2rCfVBGd-6SSisfY8B5SfrackR/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ctJ3yeQ6UKuoDDZoiPusJoV6QUOg-pfF/view?usp=sharing


 
 
Updated Lunch and Breakfast information: Students who qualify for free meals will have lunch at no 
cost. Students who qualify for reduced-priced meals will pay $0.30 for breakfast and $0.40 for lunch.  
Lunch for students who do not qualify for free or reduced-price meals will cost $3.30 per day and 
breakfast is $2.00 daily. Milk is available for purchase separately for $0.50. You can send in cash or 
check with your child, or you can pay by credit or debit card through the School Payment Portal.  
Please contact Tammy McGuire at tmcguire@nceschool.org if you need assistance setting up an 
account.​
 
Enjoy your long weekend, 
Mrs. Johnson ​  

 

https://www.schoolpaymentportal.com/ConsumerLogin.aspx

